
 

  

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are thrilled to announce that Year 6 will be presenting their end-of-year production of 
J.M. Barrie's classic tale, Peter Pan! The children have been working incredibly hard during 
rehearsals and are very excited to share this magical experience with you. 

Performance Details: 

• Date: Tuesday 16th July 2024 
• Time: 6:30pm (doors open at 6:15pm) 
• Duration: Approximately 45 - 50 minutes (no interval) 
• Location: Cottingley Village Primary School 
• Tickets: Each child will receive two tickets for the performance. 

Storyline: Peter Pan, the boy who never grows up, whisks Wendy, John, and Michael Darling 
away to the fantastical world of Neverland, where they encounter pirates, mermaids, lost 
boys, and the villainous Captain Hook! 

Important Information: 

• The children will need to arrive at school at 5:30pm to get ready. Please ensure they 
have eaten tea before arriving. 

• Seating is unreserved, so please arrive promptly at 6:15pm to secure your seats. 

Please confirm your attendance by signing and returning this slip by 5th July 2024. If your 
child is part of the performance and you are not attending the event, please could you 
complete slip regarding permission to walk home after the event. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Miss Little and Miss Martin 

I will be attending the event and would like  ______ (maximum 2 tickets) for the 
performance. 

Child's Name: __________________________   Parent/Carer Signature: 
________________________ 

My child _____________ is taking part in the performance but I will not be attending and I 
give permission for my child to walk home/ will collect my child at 7.15pm _____________ 
parent/carer. 

 



 

  

 


